
 

The 10,000 Signatures for “The Legislation of Joint Custody After Divorce should be 

Suspended” are Submitted to the Minister of Justice 

 

 

 

Chieko Akaishi (right side), or the representative of Single Mother Support National 

Conference submitted about 10,000 signatures to demand to suspend the discussion for 

legislating Joint Custody, or the legal system to allow both parents to keep custody right to 

their children after divorce, to Masako Mori, Minister of Justice,11 on February 28, 2020. 

 

(From Sankei News) 
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